
 
 

 
 
 
Thank you for your interest in participating in the 2025 St Barths Bucket. 
 
There is simply no other event in the world like the Bucket. Each year as many as 35 
superyachts accept the exclusive invitation to participate in this prestigious superyacht 
regatta. Throughout its nearly 40 year history, this truly non-commercial event attracts the 
most extraordinary sailing superyachts to an unrivaled week of racing and shoreside fun.  
 
Sailing or motor yachts wishing to participate in the Bucket as non-racing social entries are 
encouraged to request an invitation to the 2025 edition. A limited number of non-racing 
entry applications will be accepted. 
 
Social entrants will receive the following: 

• Access to dockage in Gustavia with the Bucket racing yachts (based on availability) 

• Invitation to the private Thursday evening Yacht Owners’ Reception (4 per yacht) 

• Invitation to the private Friday evening fashion party (4 per yacht) 

• Preferred race viewing positioning at the start/finish (coordinated with the race committee) 

• Yacht Owners’ Bag with event information, race documents, and Bucket caps 

• Two (2) limited edition Bucket posters 
 
All invitation requests will be reviewed by the Bucket Stewards. Once accepted, you will receive a 
formal invitation and a link to submit an official entry application. 
 

The entry fee is one half of the fee for racing yachts (6 250€). An invoice with payment instructions 
will be sent to you after you submit your online application. 
 
Please contact the Event Manager if you would like to request an invitation or have any questions on 
the St Barths Bucket non-racing social program. 
 
 Jeanne Kleene 
 Jeanne@bucketregattas.com 
 +1-781-639-0203 (office) 
 +1-617-922-0656 (mobile and whatsapp) 
 www.BucketRegatta.com 
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